
Sign Ordinance  
Update –
September 10, 2024



Actions Taken

• Flyers explaining signage requirements are now being 
handed out when a new business obtains a Certificate 
of Occupancy

• Signage ordinance information has been mailed to all 
current business license holders.

•Created job description for position dedicated to sign 
enforcement. Human Resources is currently reviewing 
to assign the position to the appropriate pay grade.



Recommendations

•Provide two full time employees dedicated to sign 
ordinance enforcement. Employees would work some 
weekends to provide enforcement during times when 
violations occur.

•Revise minimum penalties for violations related to 
signs in the Right of Way to deter these violations.



Questions?


